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Announcement 

THE F O U R T H  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  SYMPOSIUM 
ON THE M A I L L A R D  REACTION 

(sponsored by IUFOST) 

The Fourth International Symposium on the Maillard Reaction 
will be held in Lausanne, Switzerland on 5th-8th September 1989. 

For further information contact: Dr P. A. Finot, Maillard Symposium, 
PO Box CH-1000, Lausanne 26, Switzerland. Tel. 021-33-81-11. 
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